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Dear Stakeholders 
  
I am pleased to share some exciting news that Stepping Stones Pre-School are looking to formally join us. There will 

be a consultation meeting held at Newlyn School on Wednesday 21st June at 2:30pm, which will be a chance for you 

and likeminded stakeholders to raise any questions about this proposal.  There are some formal legal steps to be 

followed should we go ahead with this proposal, and we will be supported by lawyers and TPAT throughout this 

process. 
  
Please feel free to send any questions in advance of the meeting to me at lconnolly@newlyn.tpacademytrust.org 

using ‘CONSULTATION’ as the subject reference. Alternatively, we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 21st 

June. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 
Lauren Connolly (Headteacher) and Patsy Williamson (Chair of Governors) 
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